
 
 
Date: 23/03/2020   
 
To, 
 
Manager, 
Listing Department, 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
Exchange Plaza, Bandra Kurla Complex,  
Bandra (East), Mumbai-400051  
 
Symbol: SOUTHWEST  
 
Subject: Announcement for receipt of Letter of Intent from Atomic Minerals Directorate for Exploration and 
Research 
 

 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
We are pleased to share that South West Pinnacle Exploration Limited has got a Letter of Intent for 10,000 metre 
core drilling in Sonebhadra District, Uttar Pradesh from Atomic Minerals Directorate for Exploration and Research. 
The aggregate value of contracts is Rs. 2.95 crore (approx) including GST which is expected to be completed by 
January 2021. 
 
This is for your information and record. 
 
Thanking you,  
Yours faithfully, 
 
For South West Pinnacle Exploration Limited 
 
 
 
 
Vikas Jain 
Chairman & Managing Director 
DIN: 00049217 


